
 

 

 
 

 

 
(Fully Translated) 
 
In the name of Allah, the Merciful, the Beneficent. 
 
Praise is to Allah, and peace and prayers be upon our Prophet 
Muhammad and his family and followers. 
 
To my beloved Aunt: 
 
Peace and God’s Mercy and Blessing be upon you. 
 
I write this letter to you after my heart was filled with joy 
for the happy news for which we have been waiting for many 
years, hoping that she would reach you in good health and peace 
of mind. I ask God to protect you, and to join you and Hamzah 
with us sooner and not later. 
 
Dear Aunt, Please write to me about you, I have missed you since 
the day you left. Tell me about my brother, Hamzah, and Maryam 
and their children, God have them in his protection. 
 
I also kindly ask you to provide with news about Wafa, my 
brother Sa’d’s wife, and her children. I pray to God Almighty to 
have mercy on my brother Sa’d and my sister Khadijah and to 
accept them with the martyrs and to gathers us in them in the 
highest Paradise. Please inform me about my brothers and their 
children, and also about my sisters, Fatimah and Iman, and my 
brother Ladin. 
 
Dear Aunt, we are all well and in peace, and we are all waiting 
for the day when you join us. In my rush, I do not want to 
forget to say that may God reward you with the best reward in 
the measure of your good deeds. and I want to write you about my 
younger siblings and the children of my sister Khadijah, they 
are with us and in the care of my sister Maryam; the only mother 
Suham knows is Maryam. And you know well the ages of ‘Abdallah 
and Safiyah; Safiyah reminds me very much of my sister Khadijah. 
 
My sister Asia is seven years old now, and ‘Aisha is older by a 
few months, my brother Ibrahim is now six years and few months 
old, and Usama is a few months younger than he. Zaynab is four, 
and Suham is a few months younger, and Hussayn is two and a 
half. 
 



 

 

 

 

I asked God to raise them and all my father’s grandchildren well 
and to be good worshipers. 
 
Finally: I ask God to make it easy for us to be united. Peace be 
upon you. 


